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 Matter for Information  
 
 
16. FEES AND CHARGES 
  
 The Panel has noted a revised schedule of fees and charges for 

licences administered by the Council for the period 1st April 2012 to 
31st March 2013.  The charges will increase by 7.5% in order to 
cover the costs of the service with the exception of the street trading 
licence which has been increased by 2.5% in view of the current level 
of fees.   
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